
December 9, 1931, 

Miss Mary C. Anderson, 
Eastorn tii&b School, 
Baltimore, Maryland. 

Dear Miss Anderson:-

I boo to acknowledge reoelpt of your 
favor of Deoember Stfc, to Govornor Ritchie, 
and thank you very much for giving hlia tho 
boneflt of your views regarding the lynohing 
of Matthew "llliamB on the astern Shore last 
weak. 

Very truly yours, 

Raymond M. Lauer, 
Secretory, 


